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WHAT IS THE 
PLEASANT STREET 
PROJECT
The City of Noblesville is 
building a new east-west 
roadway and trail corridor 
that connects SR 32 and 
SR 37. The project will bring 
much needed traffic relief 
to an already congested 
SR 32 through downtown. 
Reimagine Pleasant Street 
is a project that addresses 
the critical future mobility 
and growth of Noblesville. 
More than just a road project, 
Reimagine Pleasant Street will 
create a safe, vibrant corridor 
for residents to drive, walk, 
or bike to downtown. This 
long-awaited infrastructure 
improvement is a strategic 
transformation of Noblesville—
and one that will bring 
benefits to generations of city 
residents. Learn more about 
the project on our website. 

STAY UP TO DATE WITH THE LATEST INFORMATION
Each month, the City of Noblesville will bring you updates, details and 
interesting aspects of the Reimagine Pleasant Street project in an effort to 
keep you up to date on our progress. We also encourage you to follow the 
project on Twitter and Facebook! 

UTILITY RELOCATION
Duke Energy and CenterPoint Energy crews are actively relocating utility 
lines for the future Pleasant Street alignment. Some minor traffic restrictions 
will be happening throughout the area as they complete their work by the 
end of March. You may also notice additional truck traffic in the southwest 
quad as materials are delivered to the project area.

BRIDGE CONSTRUCTION
The contractor is drilling the foundation shafts for the new bridge, and this 
work should be complete in the next 60 days. Drilling on the west side of 
the river is now complete. Equipment will move to the east side for drilling. 
Reinforcing steel placement and concrete pours will finish the below-ground 
foundation pieces.

Construction crews are preparing to remove the historic bridge that once 
carried the Midland Railway over the White River. Once the bridge has been 
removed, it will be carefully disassembled so that it can be reconstructed at 
a future date.

SANITARY SEWER AND STORM WATER WORK
In the next 30 days, work will begin for improving the sanitary sewer system 
and installing new storm water systems. With drilling on the west side of 
the river complete, pipe crews will be in the area from the river to River 
Road installing the sanitary sewer and storm sewer systems. Service should 
remain uninterrupted during this time.


